
Sir,

	

Please	see	attached	response	in	regards	to	your	request	inquiring	about
department	communications	with	facial	recognition	companies.		

	

Thank	you,

	

James	P.	O’Connor

Detective	Lieutenant

	

Watertown	Police	Department

552	Main	Street

Watertown,	MA	02472

617.972.6539	(Office)

617.923.1066	(Fax)

	

	

From O'Connor,	James	<joconnor@police.watertown-ma.gov>
Subject Watertown,	MA	Police

To efalcon@aclum.org	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Thu,	20	Feb	2020	14:12:17	+0000


